
2019  Civil  Service  Police
Officer Exam for entry-level
Police Officers scheduled for
March 23, 2019
Applications, together with the $100 application fee, must be
filed no later than February 5, 2019. An extended deadline of
February 19, 2019 is being offered, however, a late fee of $50
will be required.

No applications will be accepted after the final February 19,
2019 deadline.

Exam information is available at www.newbedford-ma.gov; or the
Massachusetts  Human  Resources  Division,
civilservice@state.ma.us  CivilService@state.ma.us.

To  apply  for  the  exam,  please  visit
http://www.mass.gov/civilservice.
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